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I am definitely against allowing scrubber waste from being discharge in or near Puget Sound! While
I live in Oregon, we do enjoy visiting numerous areas in Washington, including going on whale
watching tours in the sound looking for Orcas. Please do not allow this pollution to cause further
damage to Puget Sound!


